
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Terminology Precision Must Align with Government's
Political and Diplomatic Regional Issues Stance

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, met with Mr. Kareem

Hammadi, Head of the Iraqi Media Network, to discuss the importance of unified media discourse

and the precise use of terminology in alignment with the government’s political and diplomatic

stance on regional issues. H.E. emphasized the need to support drama productions and promote a

culture of positivity while calling for greater integration between the Network and the Board

of Trustees to better serve Iraqi media.

H.E. highlighted the importance of informing citizens about the achievements made so far,

urging the continuation of media coverage to showcase the government's ongoing efforts in

service delivery.

H.E.  also  stressed  the  necessity  of  modernizing  tools  to  keep  pace  with  technological

advancements in the media sector. Furthermore, H.E. underscored the need to produce dramas that

address societal challenges and reflect the realities faced by the community.

H.E. emphasized that the Network's media direction should align with Iraq's political stance on

regional issues, particularly the crises in Gaza, Lebanon, and Syria. H.E. noted that media

support remains one of Iraq’s most significant tools for aiding these brotherly nations and

their people.


